
 

 

 

 

 

 

As many of you are aware, we transitioned to a new Website platform through the heroic efforts of a volunteer with 

Slovenian heritage, Suzanne Boben! Without her, we would not be able to offer new modern ways to engage with the 

Twin Cities Slovenians community. Special thanks also goes to Rich Samec for recruiting Suzanne’s help. 

New Ways to Engage! 

If you choose to create an online account with TCS, you can submit: 

 Annual Donations – information retained for easy renewal and updates of your 

information, payment made with either PayPal or credit card 

 Blog Articles for the Website – our editor will review for relevant content and post 

 Photos for our Annual Calendar 
 

Traditional registration forms will still be available on paper at our membership meetings and 

by downloading from our website. 
 

For either method, go to: 
 

https://twincitiesslovenians.org/membership/registration/ 
 

 
NOTE: for reasons unknown, a payment can get rejected. Should you receive notification that this happened, your information is still 

retained and you can either go to our Donation form to try again with the same card or a different card. Alternatively, you can mail a 

check per the address on the TCS Annual Donation form. This is still new to us! 

Twin Cities Slovenians  
Annual Donations – Online Method 

For programs between January 1 through December 31 
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